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Congratulations to the U15 Blazer 
Girls Team. Nine of their players 
made the Varsity Soccer team as 
Freshman for their high schools!!

AGM 
The annual general meeting of the 
BBSC soccer club will be held on 
May 20th at 7:00 p.m., at the club 
office, 16291 W. 14 Mile, Suite 6, 
Beverly Hills.   

Check out our website…  www.bbscsoccer.org 
Field locations…..age group rules….. Blazer 

information….Weather Cancellations...Links to other soccer sites 

Blazer Try-Outs 
 

June 15th-June 16th, 2009 
June 20th, 2009 

 
At Groves High School Stadium Field 

 
Please see our website for further 

details 

WEATHER 
 
Any cancellations of week night 
club training at Groves, or entire 
game days will be posted on the 
front of the BBSC website. Any 
other time, proceed to your field, 
ready to play. Referees have the 
discretion to cancel single games 

depending on weather at a 
specific game field. Our fields are 

spread out across Birmingham 
and a passing storm may not 
impact a field across town. 

Weekday closures are posted by 
3pm; weekend by 9am. 

 
 
 
The U17 Blazer Boys were undefeated at 
the Crossroads College Showcase in 
Camel, IN (April 17-19, 2009). This team 
is coached by Dave Lakatos. Please visit 
www.gotsoccer.com for Regional rankings. 


